Disclaimer

Attorney Mary Schmitt has been practicing bankruptcy law in the State of Washington for over 28 years
and has represented over 7500 clients. Attorney Schmitt has been asked to participate in a general
discussion through an EDC Chat on the Intersection of Bankruptcy Law and the CARES ACT. With regard
to this general discussion, Attorney Schmitt makes the following disclaimer: While Attorney Schmitt
strives to discuss the complex information of bankruptcy law as timely and as accurately as possible, the
attorney makes no claims, promises or guarantees about the accuracy, completeness or adequacy of the
contents of the discussion and expressly disclaims liability for errors or omissions in the content. Every
entity’s financial circumstances are unique. Attorney Schmitt, therefore, encourages participants and
other listeners to seek individual professional legal assistance regarding bankruptcy law and the
relationship of bankruptcy law to the CARES ACT. Attorney Schmitt offers a free initial consultation
regarding these issues. She can be reached at 425-309-6281 and maryschmitt@rockisland.com.
Attorney Schmitt’s website address is www.islandbankruptcylaw.com.




